
Report to the Faculty Senate 

Re: Improving the Delivery of Core 201 and 202 

 

Following from a Faculty Senate motion that passed on April 19, 2012 (link below), the Provost, CCAC chair, chair of the 

Faculty Senate Curriculum Committee, Core Director, and Faculty Senate president met several times in summer 2012 to 

discuss ways to meet faculty concerns with Core 201/202 and to discuss strategies for providing the Core with needed 

resources. We reviewed various options and recommend that RU take a step toward creating discipline-embedded 

courses to supplement the existing Core 201/202 courses. Draft steps for a possible plan are provided below. 
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http://senate.asp.radford.edu/current/motions/120419_CC_RevisedCore%20201_202Motion_I_amended.pdf


 


